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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298

December 10, 2020
Ms. Susan Daniel
VP/CFO

Horizon Cable TV Inc.
520 Mesa Road

Point Reyes Station, CA  94956 
Dear Ms. Daniel:

The Commission has determined that the application for the renewal of a state video franchise submitted by Horizon Cable TV, Inc. on November 10, 2020 is incomplete.  An application fee of $2,000.00 is required in order for the application to be complete.  The Commission will make a further determination of completeness within 30 days of receiving the payment.

Should you have any questions, please contact Michael Pierce at 415-703-2618.



Sincerely,

Michael
Michael Pierce
Sr. Analyst

Video Franchising Team

California Public Utilities Commission

cc:

Michael Morris

Pik Tang

Dion Good

